
Pleasant Lake Association 

Board Meeting  

Minutes - February 18, 2012

Present: Chairman Sedey, Director Warner, Membership Chair Julie Sedey, Secretary Peterson 

Not Present: Vice Chair Hogberg, Treasurer Arfsten, Directors Lundeen Froehlich, Bayer, Mader, 

Hable 

The Pleasant Lake Aquatic Vegetation Survey prepared by Wench Associates of Maple Plain has 

been completed and we hope to post it on our new web site. This is one of the steps we must 

complete in order to possibly access the state legacy fund. We hope to contact our State Rep Dean 

Erdahl and Wright County Water and Soil for help in this area. 

DNR lake-wide treatment permit discussed. Chair Sedey will poll all board members to get 

consensus on continuing or halting this practice. Approx. cost is $750 per year of which 40 

homeowners may take advantage.  

Numerous positive replies on content of last newsletter. Mailing costs were $112.00. Envelopes 

donated by Director Warner.  

28 homeowners have sent in dues for 2012, 

Many contributed to the Water Quality Improvement Fund as well. 

Warner & Peterson will contact Maggie Nilson, web site writer, with additions & deletions. 

Membership list reviewed and up-dates made. Last year we had 78 dues paid members by mid 

summer.  

The newsletter will be sent to new owners when addresses are available. 

Notice of spring general membership meeting, set for May 19
th,.

 will be mailed to all homeowners. 

We hope to see increases in the Water Patrol volunteers as well as other lake concerns. Election of 

Board members will be held at this meeting as well.  

The Board will meet prior to the May 19
th

 meeting to set the agenda.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


